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Agenda Item 
Item 9. A. – June 2025 Advisory Notice to Policyholders 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The LMRWD received the attached Advisory Notice to Policyholders from Western National Insurance 
Company, which provides liability insurance to the LMRWD.  The Advisory Notice regarding a material 
restriction or reduction in coverage as described below: 

Exclusion - Perfluoroalkyl and Polyflouroalkyl Substances (PFAS) will be added to the renewal 
policy. 

The expiration date is September 8, 2025.  The LMRWD has not received an invoice for the renewal 
premium yet. Last year’s premium was $10,875. 

Attachments 
June 2025 Advisory Notice to Policyholder from Western National Insurance Company  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended – for information only 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, July 16, 2025 
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